
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Voice to withdrawal the DNREC Zero emission mandate
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 8:25:48 AM

From: Jennifer Morgan <jlovemorgan@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2023 9:27 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Voice to withdrawal the DNREC Zero emission mandate
Dear Secretary Garvin,
I am writing to voice my opposition to ongoing efforts by DNREC to ban the sale of all new
gasoline and diesel cars, trucks, and SUVs. DNREc’s zero emissions standard will increase the
cost of buying a new or used vehicle, put independent vehicle repair shops out of business, and
disproportionately impact low-income families and those in urban areas.
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Jennifer Morgan
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